
October 23rd, 1923.

Ernest B. de Merrall, Esq. , 
103, Vestervoldgade, 
Copenhagen, Denmark.

Dear Sirs-
, I oeg to acknowledge receipt of

your letter of August 26th and regret the delay in 
answering same.

I shall be very glad to bring your 
application before the Hon. Hr. Robb, Minister of 
Immigration, and will write you later if I have 
anything of interest to communicate to you.

Yours faithfully,


